
 

 
Press Release 

 

IPCC Renders Full Support to  

Government’s Vaccination Leave Arrangement 

 

(HONG KONG – 31 May 2021) The Independent Police Complaints Council 

(IPCC) welcomes the Government’s latest arrangement of “vaccination leave”  for 

their employees after COVID-19 vaccination.  

 

In response to the Government’s appeal to support the “Early Vaccination 

for All” campaign, the IPCC announced that from 1 June until 31 August 2021,  

staff members will be entitled to one day “vaccination leave” after each vaccine 

dose received.  For those who were vaccinated on or before 31 May, they will  

also be allowed to apply for one day of authorized absence that may be taken by 

31 March 2022, for each dose already received.  The IPCC encourages staff 

members to get vaccinated as soon as possible in order to build a protective barrier 

with the community and combat the COVID Virus together.  
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